
From: bob hearst 

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 10:23 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject:  

 

Dear Beth, 

 
 I'd like to go on record opposing State bill's 401 & 838. 
 

They place unfair and unesessary restrictions on a well governed mineral 
industry. This legislation is typical of Oregon with lots of good intentions for the 

public but no responsibility is taken to compensate those who loose property or 
it's legitimate use.When you read this please remember where the precious 
metals inside your computer and cel-fone have come from.Dogami does an 

effective job of regulation that is strict but fair to both parties as is. 
 When the well intentioned eco-people agree to take responsibility to 

compensate for their legalized theft of private property then we can talk fairly 
about further restrictions. 
 

 
    Thank you, Robert Hearst 
 
 


